BOARD OF SELECTMEN TOWN OF MADISON June 3, 2021 MINUTES

Selectmen Present – Josh L. Shackford and Michael A. Mauro

Others Present – Town Administrator Linda Shackford; Administrative Assistant Kim Cyr

Via Zoom – Bruce McCaskill of Granicus

Where and When Posted – Town Hall upper & lower bulletin boards and Madison & Silver Lake Post Offices on June 1, 2021.

Meeting Called to Order – By J. Shackford at 10:00 am.

The Board discussed the services offered by the Granicus company with their Account Executive Bruce McCaskill. The services offered with their Host Compliance web-based software were in regards to the monitoring and location of short-term rental properties found on websites for properties actively renting in the town of Madison.

The Board will discuss the information at their next meeting on June 15, 2021.

10:44 AM – J. Shackford made a **motion** to adjourn, seconded by Mauro, and so voted **2-0**.

NEXT SELECTMEN'S MEETING – The next Selectmen's Meeting is scheduled for June 1, 2021 commencing at 4:30 pm in the lower level of Town Hall.

Respectfully Submitted,

Linda Shackford, Town Administrator